
 

 

September 16, 2024 
 
Mr. Jeff Lux 
Environmental Properties Management, LLC. 
615 N. Hudson Ave., Suite 200 
Oklahoma City, OK 73102 
JLux@burnsmcd.com 
 
 
Subject: Docket No. 07000925; NRC License No. SNM-928 

Cimarron Environmental Response Trust 
Response to Questions re: Bat Habitat and Aquatic Habitat 
Assessments (August 27, 2024) 
 

Dear Mr. Lux, 

Thank you for your responses to DEQs questions regarding the Bat Habitat and 
Aquatic Habitat Assessment Report. We have reviewed your submission and approve 
the report.  
 
Please contact Rachel Miller at 405-702-5140 or Rachel.Miller@deq.ok.gov with any 
questions. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
J. Paul Davis     Rachel Miller      
Environmental Programs Specialist   Environmental Programs Specialist  
Land Protection Division   Land Protection Division 
 
cc:  James Smith, NRC, James.Smith@nrc.gov 

Mathew Crawford, EPM, MDCrawford@burnsmcd.com  
 Stephanie Anderson, NRC, Stephanie.Anderson@nrc.gov 
 Linda Gersey, NRC, Linda.Gersey@nrc.gov 
 Christine Pineda, NRC, Christine.Pineda@nrc.gov 
 NRC Public Document Room 
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